27 June 2022

Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) (the Act) — OIR reference: 2122-282

| refer to your information request we received on 30 May 2022 for the following:

I understand that proposals were made to the Crown Infrastructure Partners agency for
funding of the Paekakariki Seawall Project and for the Kapiti Gateway Project.

I would like to receive copies of the proposals that were submitted and of the decision
documents received from Crown Infrastructure.

Could you please confirm that you are able to provide this information?

Please find attached copies of the following:

¢ Provincial Growth Fund application for Kapiti Gateway (now called Te Uruhi)
¢ Funding agreement for Te Uruhi

o Paekakariki (The Parade) Seawall funding application

e Response from Crown Infrastructure.

Nga mihi
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Glen O’Connor
Acting Group Manager Infrastructure Services
Te Kaihautl Ratonga Pakiaka
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